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Thanksgiving break November 20-24
o We want to take this time to tell you how thankful we are for every one of
our amazing students and families here at Bellbrook Preschool. We wish
you all a very Happy Thanksgiving with your friends and family.

Looking to December
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Missing Forms, Student Fees, and the Impact Ald forms
o We still have several outstanding forms and fees. Please be on the lookout
for any notices in your child’s purple folder next week that indicate
outstanding items and return them promptly. Thank you!

Health and Safety for Your Preschoolers (new each week)
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Follow this link to learn ways to ensure your family has a healthy
Thanksgiving
https://www.bannerhealth.com/healthcareblog/advise-me/tips-for-a-healthy-
thanksqiving

e Learning activities for preschool students & families (new each
week)
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Follow this link and learn ways to help your child learn gratitude and
thankfulness

https://preventchildabuse.org/resources/thanksqgiving-to-teach-gratitude/

e Looking for substitute teachers and assistants for preschool
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If you or someone you know is interested in being a substitute teacher or
substitute assistant at our preschool, please contact Kimi Kessling at the
Greene County ESC at KKesling@greeneesc.org

NO degree is required to sub at this time!!

This is especially important as the cold and flu season starts. When our
staff needs to be out due to illness of themselves or their children, it leaves
us short-staffed and out of ratio, thus affecting our students. Subs have
been VERY hard to find the past couple of years so we greatly appreciate
any assistance that can be provided so that we can keep your kids safe.
Great part-time and flexible job for stay-at-home parents who might only be
available when the kids are in school and want to earn some extra money
while having lots of fun. Think of it as getting paid to volunteer at your
child’s school.

We pay $120 per day for teacher subs and $90 per day for aide subs
and you can work only half days if needed.

Our staff is very helpful and will provide support in the classrooms while
you are here. If you are hesitant, ask your child’s teacher and they can tell
you more about it.

e Upcoming events at Preschool
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November 20-24—No school for Thanksgiving week

e Kroger Plus Program
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KrogerCommunityRewards.com
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o Please consider signing up for rewards for our preschool!

o Preschool gets a kickback on all your Kroger purchases and that money is used
directly for student events.

o Thanks for your support!

e Community Events
o Positive parenting workshops

m November flier
m B Positive Parenting November 2023.pdf
m Bellbrook Dance Academy

e B Preschool Dance.pdf

o Be on the lookout for the district's weekly newsletter on Mondays,
Eagle Eggs, for more information. This is sent through Remind.

e Questions? Concerns? Comments?

o Please feel free to email Traci Womack, Preschool Director at
traci.womack@bss.k12.0h.us (email is the best way to contact me since |
am typically only in Bellbrook on Mondays, Wednesdays, and some
Thursdays)

o You can also contact Miss Jenny in the preschool office at 937-848-5001
ext. 6902 jennifer.dreischarf@bss.k12.0h.us
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